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Thank you for the CCAM time in the unit review process. We can re-examine options for CHEM100 delivery which does not 
have a lab for remote or hybrid delivery in future and some of our locations such as La Ronge already do video 
conferencing to improve access to students at other locations so I will continue to have some discussion with CCE about 
hybrid delivery in future. In regard to CHEM104 if there are special cohort needs for special consideration it is something 
that we are interested in hearing more about and examining potential future solutions particularly for remote sites that can 
still allow students to meet program requirements that they are trying to enter into. We do allow all students to register in 
CHEM100 which can do much to improve student confidence and success rates in those continuing in other chemistry 
classes.    Renata
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